
Goessel   Bluebird   Backers   Booster   Club  
June   17,   2020   overview  
 
Approved   minutes   from   March   2020  
Heard   financial   reports  
Report   from   Principal   Boden:  

Staff   appreciated   gift   cards   to   Keiths  
Staff   trying   to   be   mindful   of   Trauma   in   our   student   body  
SIT   recognized   students   who   had   put   in   extra   efforts   to   stay   on   top   of   continuous   

learning   responsibilities.    Sent   out   letters.  
Resilience   coaches   in   training   -   Megan   Duerksen   and   Janna   Duerksen   making   plans   for   

fall  
Going   through   transition   of   technology   support.  
Plans   for   Fall   in   regard   to   COVID   19   -   waiting   for   guidance   from   state   -   hope   to   be   on   

campus   and   as   normal   as   possible.  
Driver’s   ed,HS   weights,   team   sports   camps   have   started   up   -   working   on   keeping   

distance,   lots   of   cleaning/disinfecting  
High   School   graduation   will   be   July   18   -   hope   to   be   in   HS   gym   -   may   have   to   limit   guests   

in   order   to   keep   traditions.  
Fall   Sports   -   plans   for   things   to   be   normal   -   depends   on   guidelines   from   state  
 

Heard   from   Committees  
● Teacher   Support   -   gave   teachers   and   staff   $10   to   Keith’s   -   worked   with   grade   school  

PTO   to   gift   all   USD411   staff  
● Merchandise   -   purchased   lawn   signs   for   each   senior   and   a   banner   to   recognize   8th  

grade   promotion  
● Teams/Activities   -   no   action   due   to   no   in-person   activities   through   spring  
● Events   -   no   action   due   to   no   in-person   events   through   spring  

New   Business:  
● In   May,   we   awarded   the   GBB   Scholarship   to   Liz   Alderfer   after   review   of   submitted  

essays   from   3   applicants  
● Discussed   purchase   of   picnic   tables   for   West   entrance   -   will   apply   for   a   grant   for   this   at   a  

later   date  
● Discussed   amount   to   be   carried   over   from   year   to   year.    Decided   on   $1000.   
● Dispersed   the   rest   of   our   funds   to   JH   and   HS   classroom   teachers   in   the   form   of   $100  

each   to   be   spent   on   classroom   supplies   and   $800   to   help   toward   the   purchase   of   an  
awning   over   the   concession   stand   window   at   the   FB   stadium.  

● Elected   2020-2021   officers   as   follows:  
○ President   -   Amy   Flaming  
○ Vice-President   -   Carrie   Reida  
○ Secretary   -   Susan   Nafzier  
○ Treasurer   -   Tom   Zogleman  

● Discussed   recognition   of   both   Mr.   Fast   and   Mrs.   Lowrance   in   transition.  
 



GBB   Upcoming   dates:  
● August   5   -   Sports   Parent   information   meeting   -   set   up   a   booth   for   this   evening   as   well   as  

enrollment.  
● Set   Meeting   dates   for   upcoming   year   -    next   meeting   August   11,   7:00    in   HS   Library  

○ August   11  
○ November   10  
○ January   4  
○ March   9  
○ April   5  
○ June   16  


